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17 October 2021 

 

 

Dear whanau 

 

I hope this update finds you well in your bubbles. Please read the following details below: 

  

Our plans for the term depend on announcements from the government and so learning will 

continue tomorrow. All classes will have learning posted on google classroom Monday by 

10am. All students should check each classroom and in addition check their emails on office 

365/outlook. Students should continue to prepare for both exams and internal assessments. 

Our school exams were scheduled for week 2, however we will make a decision on whether 

these will go ahead, and in what format after the announcement tomorrow.  

  

The first week of this term is crucial preparation time for our students to be fully engaged. 

 

As usual, please reach out to our Year level learning coaches or Year Level Deans if you 

have any questions.  

 

Teachers continue to put a lot of effort into online learning activities for your continued 

success in your subject areas. So stay positive and focused for a successful Term 4. 

 

 

 
Christopher Wood 
Deputy Principal 
Email: cwood@wesley.school.nz 
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